
From: Otis Spriggs  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 3:57 PM 
To: Tracy McGaha 
Subject: FW: Arch Street 
 
 
From: Craig Davenport  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 2:32 PM 
To: Michael Morris 
Subject: Arch Street 
 
Michael, 
 
Travis came out here and brought the proposal for the Arch St. project. We have no objection to the 
pavement extension that he is proposing. I understand the road width will not be as per city 
requirements, but feel that it is sufficient under the circumstances. If you have any questions just give 
me a call. 
 
Craig 
 
Craig Davenport 
Chief Fire Marshal 
Jonesboro Fire Department 
(870) 932-2428 
 


	From: Craig Davenport  Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 2:32 PM To: Michael Morris Subject: Arch Street

